

District Director Report

November District 54 DEC Meeting

Opening Statement:

Last month I talked about the makings of a great leader. This month I want to praise the leaders of this District. As an area and division director you are the leaders that are depended upon the most. From the District Trio we rely on you all to be the voice of this District. To share the mission, the values, and support that we are trying to achieve in our tenure. Trust me it is not going unnoticed.

From the clubs you are depended upon to provide guidance, support, and to be that leader that is looking forward as most club leaders are focused on the here and now. Your role is more important as ever as we start focusing on the second half of this year and our terms.

Remember, the work you do – checking in with your clubs, offering guidance, and nurturing the growth of both leaders and members is a vital part of the journey we're all on together. You are the catalyst for transformation in the lives of our members, empowering them to fin their voice, build their confidence, and become leaders they are meant to be.

District Vision and Mission:

The importance of your roles is no more evident than in the numbers we are seeing in our District 54 Performance report!

692 Renewal Payments
106 New Member Payments
To Date Payments of 798
To reach Distinguished status we need to reach 1591 total payments.
That means we are already 50.2% there in 5 months!

Because of our hard work we are 50% to our goal in less than half the time.

That means if we, as a District, can do 2 things:

- 1. Celebrate our club's investment in their members goals. If our members feel invested in they will renewal in April. If we keep our renewed members (692) and our newer members also renew (106) then we meet our goal!
- 2. Encourage our clubs to continue to grow! We still have room to grow, especially with several clubs in our District that are low membered clubs! Now is the time to invest in them. If you have questions about which clubs help your attention let us know!

Final Thoughts:

As we move forward, let us embrace the impact of our leadership and the difference we are making in the lives of our members. Every conversation, every piece of guidance, every moment of support plants a seed that will grow into something extraordinary. Together, we are shaping the future of our clubs, our district, and the leaders of tomorrow. Be proud of the legacy you are creating and keep striving to inspire, empower, and uplift. Because of you, our mission is not just a vision – it's a reality. Thank you for your unwavering dedication and passion. Let's finish this year strong, together.